
 

          
         Verner Elementary             2022-2023 Targeted Assistance Programs 
                                                  

 

The following teacher openings are available for elementary targeted assistance after-
school programs at Verner Elementary.  

Please submit a letter of interest to Dr. Christina Monroe, Verner Principal, no later than 
April 3, 2023.   

All targeted assistance teachers will work with a group of no more than 3 students for a 
minimum of 30 minutes and a maximum of 60 minutes, 2 to 3 times per week as approved 
by Dr. Monroe.  This time will be used to re-teach and review skills needed by the students 
to meet grade level standards.  
   
Compensation will be made according to the RSD REA/CBA.  Planning time will be 
compensated at 30 minutes per week.  Teachers will also receive one hour of planning time 
at the beginning of Targeted Program and one hour at the conclusion of Targeted 
Program.    
 
Classes should begin the week of April 11, 2023 and end the week of May 26, 2022. 

 

All targeted assistance teachers will be expected to maintain lesson planning, assessment, 
attendance and parent contact documentation, as well as utilize assessment date to 
inform instruction. Pre/post and ongoing assessment will be submitted to the building 
principal at the conclusion of each program. 

 

 


